
 
From: David Wake  
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 9:25 AM 
To: McAlister, Hadleigh <hmcalister@london.ca>; Lewis, Shawn <slewis@london.ca>; Cuddy, Peter 
<pcuddy@london.ca>; Stevenson, Susan <sstevenson@london.ca>; Pribil, Jerry <jpribil@london.ca>; 
Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca>; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca>; Lehman, Steve 
<slehman@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Van Meerbergen, Paul 
<pvanmeerbergen@london.ca>; Franke, Skylar <sfranke@london.ca>; Peloza, Elizabeth 
<epeloza@london.ca>; Ferreira, David <dferreira@london.ca>; Hillier, Steven <shillier@london.ca>; City 
of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca> 
Cc: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fireworks By-Law Options - Council Meeting, August 29 
 
Dear Councillors, 
We were disappointed to see the recent recommendation from the Community and Protective Services 
Committee. 
We support Option B, which would ban all consumer (backyard) fireworks, ban the sale of consumer 
fireworks in London, and propose an increase to current fines. Option B allows for permitted display 
fireworks only to be discharged, at dates such as Canada Day, Victoria Day, Diwali, and New Years Eve in 
London. 
Experience has shown that the existing by-law is impossible to enforce. Here in Oakridge, neighbours 
not known to us set off fireworks whenever they feel like it – most recently, a Thursday night in August 
that was not any special festival. 
We urge Council to follow the lead of the City of Brampton, and  
•             ban all backyard fireworks in London,  
•             ban the sale of consumer fireworks in London,  
•             increase current fines, and  
•             provide a proper mechanism of enforcement. 
 
David and Winifred Wake 
Ward 8 
 
Note to Clerk’s Office: This message provides our consent for you to post this message on the official 
Council Agenda. 
 


